
 
 

NORTH WALSHAM TOWN COUNCIL  

PLANNING APPLICATIONS  

CONSIDERED UNDER DELEGATED POWERS  

Second Discussion - November 2019 

 
Under Standing Order 27(a) as advised there was only one planning application for the 

meeting on 26 November 2019 such application was dealt with under delegated powers 

as follows : 

 

Delegates : 

Cllr B Hester (Chair of Planning) 

Cllr J Melville (Vice Chair of Planning) 

Cllr G Bull (Mayor) 

Ms T Foster (Deputy Town Clerk) 

 

Proper Officer : Ms T Foster (Deputy Town Clerk) 

 

The following planning application was submitted to members for their comments before a 

final decision was made and the responses submitted to NNDC. 

 

PF/19/1831 

11 BRADFIELD CLOSE  

Single storey side and rear extensions, rear dormer window to facilitate loft conversion and 

removal of chimney stack 

No comments were placed on the website and with consideration given on how the 

property was situated the following was agreed : 

 

 To enter no objection to this planning application 

 

 

Decision made on 22 November 2019  


